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The  mailing address for Cape Atlantic 
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nd
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Capeatlanticmcl.org We're also on Facebook at 

Cape-Atlantic USMC League 

                                Published by: Bill McCrudden    Photos by: Bill McCrudden 
 

                               Newsletter for September, 2013 

 

Commandant:  Joe Patrick: 
 

Marines 

          Thanks to all who attend (Skip) Niszczak Funeral service, He will be missed. Thanks to Sr. Vice 

Bill McCrudden for the Great job standing in for me went I was at the National meeting. 

  

           Marines as you may or may not know, Pat Scannell has stepped down as Chairman of the Golf 

committee , We all know Pat has put his Heart and Soul into this for the last three years. 

Let’s all send Pat a job WELL done !!! 

  

                                 New Chairman for the  committees below: 

 

                                                 Golf - Paul Robinson 

                                            Toys for Tots - Bob Fudala  

 

  Bob Will be attending school for Toy for Tots  in VA. Starting 9/12, when he returns, the work 

will begin. So let’s all get ready to roll up our sleeves to give the Children a Merry  Christmas. 

                                             

 Marines, the Golf Outing and Toys for Tots are very tough and demanding jobs. I know we all 

will chip in and help to keep both programs strong for many years to come.  

 

 Thanks in advance for your help. Joe Patrick 
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Senior Vice Commandant:  Bill McCrudden     

 Marines, another has come and gone. Before you know it, Christmas will be here and we'll all 

be another year wiser ( well some of us will be) and older. Speaking of Christmas, I'd like to echo our 

Commandant's plea for help this year for the Toys For Tots campaign. WE NEED ALL THE HELP 

WE CAN GET. The more Marines help, the easier the workload will be for all, even if it's only a 

couple of hours each week. 

 

A well done to Bob McCarty and the Marines who cut grass, weed wacked and generally cleaned up at 

the Bunker on September 3rd. 

 

Semper Fi 

Bill McCrudden, Senior Vice 

 

Junior Vice Commandant:   Bob Moran 
 

 No report this month 

 

Bob Moran, Jr. Vice 

 

New Members    
  

 No new members this month 

 

Building/Grounds    

 

 Thanks go to the following for the work detail on September 3rd: Ed Link, Mo Loveland, Bob 

Moran, Ed O'Flynn & Bob McCarty. They weedwacked, cut the grass, weeded the flower bed, sprayed 

weed killer around horseshoe pits & other areas, cleaned up some debris around the trailers, blew grass 

clippings & pine needles off the street. Property looks good for now. We'll be having another work 

detail to prep for the upcoming BBQ. We'll get the word out on the date & time, hope to see you 

there.   
 

Semper Fi, Bob McCarty   

 

 

 The gas company application has been submitted for the new heating system. At this time the 

2nd floor insulation is about 85% completed and should be finished by the upcoming meeting.     

Bob McCarty and Jim Dunbar 
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Scouts  

  

 Seven scouts attended summer camp earning 25 merit badges. Great job. Three scouts are 

currently working on their Eagle Scout projects. Two in progress and one in the planning stage. Good 

luck to them all and keep up the good work. The troop will be attending a fall camporee at Egg Harbor 

City lake in October. The troop is also working on the bicycle merit badge, they have a 25 & 50 mile 

bike ride to finish it up. They'll be working on that in conjunction with a campout at Bass River state 

park. The troop has fourteen scouts at this time. As always they plan on helping us at the upcoming 

SOS breakfast.   
 

FYI,  

 Attended Eagle Scout Court of Honor this afternoon (Saturady, Sept. 7th.) for Nick Della 

Vecchia. Nice ceremony, well attended, received numerous congratulatory awards. I did not go to the 

dinner reception afterwards. The scout's grandfather is a Korean War Marine, Corsair aircraft hydraulic 

mechanic. Very interesting to talk with, asked about joining the League, we'll see. The scoutmaster 

said they will probably have another Eagle Court of Honor in October, he promised he'd give me more 

notice not last minute like this one.   

             

Semper Fi, Bob McCarty  

 

 

Kitchen   
 

 Reminder: There won't be any food served after the meeting in Brigantine on the 12th. of 

September.    Thank you gentlemen !   Mario 

 

 Volunteers are always needed in the kitchen. Let Mario know if you can help. A kitchen Team 

with meeting & event setup, take-down, Mess and kitchen clean-up duties needs to be formed. The 

more members we get on the team, the lest work they will all have to do. Team work pays off and 

benefits everyone. 

 

 On a Personal Note: I have my condo for sale in Brigantine; if anyone is interested .....I intend 

to move in January if I can sell it.  Being a musician, I have a large collection of 33 1/3 albums , all 

perfect shape....classical, Jazz, country; you name it......it saddens me to no end but I want my fellow 

Marines to have precedence to my furniture, etc. I have 25 years of USMC stuff to pick from.  Mario 

 

 

 

 

Road Clean-Up 
 

 Road Clean-up: There will be a road clean-up this month, Saturday September 14 starting at 

0830 rain or shine. Hope to see a good turnout, please bring bug spray for ticks & chiggers.  
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Semper Fi, Bob McCarty 

 

 

                                                                                       
 

Good of the League 

 

3rd Annual Gunny Baldwin Golf Tournament 

 
 The Third Annual Gunny Baldwin Golf Tournament was held  last month. The Tournament 

was very successful. A well done to Pat Scannell, Bob Fudala and all of the Marines who organized 

and ran the event. Below are some of the pictures that were taken at the Golf Outing.  

 

 
                               Bob Fudala  

 
              Mario Silvestrini and Bob Moran 
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Bill McGinley & Dan Ball manning the ticket table 

 
              The Duchess & Ed O'Flynn 

 
              Jim Dunbar playing the pipes 

 
                   Bob Moran & Joe Hiers 

 
                 Commandant Joe Patrick  

 
                  Kathy Loveland and Gail Hiers 
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                                                      Pat Scannell with the Hooter girls 
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Pat Scannell and our Master of Ceramony Ed O'Flynn 

 
Pat and Ed with some of the golfers who play our Tournment 
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Marines, Congratulations go out to fellow Detachment member Joshua Way on his promotion to 

Corporal E-4 over in Japan, effective August 1, 2013. OOH RAH! 

Semper Fi, Joe Hiers 
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The Cape Atlantic Detachment participated in a 90th. birthday celebration for a World War II Marine 

Veteran who saw action on Guadalcanal, Tinian, Saipan and Iwo Jima 

 

 
Pictured left to right are Marines: Steve Jansen, Joe Hiers, Joe Patrick, Commandant Ed O'Flynn, Sam 

Burch, Charles Fields, Ed Link, Bob Walker, Fred Divinney, Bob Fudala and Marco Polo Smigliani 

 

 

 

 

 ATTENTION ON DECK: The Cape Atlantic Detachment is having a BBQ at the 

Bunker. Details are in the flyer below. 
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                         Marines  Attached is a stand down registration , please try to make time to help a Vet 

The meetings in Cherry Hill are on 9/10  or 9/24 at 7.00pm. The stand down itself will be on 9/2 from 

7.30 am to 3 pm . Any time you can give will be a great help.  Thanks  
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 Marines, the following is the list for the 2013 Run For the Fallen. There are 11 stops in 

Galloway/Port Republic of these; 3 are for Marines, stops 4-6. My feelings are to have a couple 

League members at these stops to honor the fallen Marines. Uniform of the day? Last year we (Jim 

Dunbar, Norma Jean, Ron Powell, Dick Bullock and myself) were at the Elks Lodge location. 

Hopefully we can bring this up at the September meeting in Brigantine under New Business or Good 

of the League. 

 

Semper Fi,  Bob McCarty 

 

 

 

 

 

 

One Mile – One Flag – One Hero 

September 27 - 29, 2013, 5th Annual NJ Run   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 In an apolitical reflection of remembrance a team of 32 active duty military personnel from 

Joint Base McGuire-Dix-Lakehurst and other bases across the country will come together to embark 

on a 186 mile run that honors every NJ service member killed in support of Operations Iraqi 

Freedom, Enduring Freedom, New Dawn and all Wars and Conflicts. Each mile of the Run is 

dedicated to a NJ Hero and their family. The run team will stop at each Hero Marker presenting a flag 

and personalized biography to waiting loved ones and comrades. With the intent to create a 186 mile 

memorial trail across New Jersey.  

 

DAY 1 – Starts Friday, September 27, 2013, 8:00 am, at the Cape May Lighthouse.  

DAY 2 – (Atlantic County) starts Saturday September 28th, 2013, 6:30 am, in the Sandi Pointe Bistro 

Parking Lot, 908 Shore Rd, Somers Point, NJ and it ends in Atlantic County at 10:30 am, at Hero 

Marker 70, in Port Republic near the Chestnut Neck Battle Creek Monument.  

Note: The NJRFTF Organization is requesting for Legion Riders who wish to be at each Hero 
Marker ride in front of the advance Run For The Fallen Party, not in front of the Run For The 
Fallen Team and that no more than three (3) veterans to be present at each Hero Marker.  

 Comrade, to honor our Fallen in Atlantic County, Please encourages your Post members or 
fellow veterans to attend this event. An Advance Run for the Fallen Party will be arriving 
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approximately 30 minutes prior to the “Run for the Fallen Team” so please be posted at each Hero 
Marker at least 30 minutes Prior to the below times.  

 

Recommended Hero Marker Postings for Atlantic County Veterans:  

Longport, Mays landing, Somers Point Veterans or Veteran 
Organizations  

1. 6:40 am, Somers Point, Veterans Park, , HM 47, Army, Pvt. Anthony J. Sausto  

2. 6:50 am, 200 Shore Rd. (between E Pierson and E Dawes Aves), Somers Point, HM 48, Army, 

Spec. Eric G. Palacios Rivera Longport, Margate, Mays landing, Northfield, Ventnor Veterans 
or Veteran Organizations  

1. 7:00 am, 1811 Shore Rd. (front of Linwood Community Church), Linwood, HM 49, Army, Sgt. 

Sameer A. Rateb  

2. 7: 10 am, Shore Rd (at E Monroe Ave. at Flagpoles), Linwood, HM 50, Army, Spec. Marc S. 

Seiden  

3. 7:20 am, Shore Rd & Marvin Ave. (opposite Methodist Church), Linwood, HM 51, Army, 

Staff Sgt. Terry W. Hemingway  

4. 7:30 am, Shore Rd (front of Northfield Police & Fire Dept), Northfield, HM 52, Army, Maj. 

Dwayne M. Kelley  

5. 7:40 am, Shore RD (in front of US Army Reserve Center), Northfield, HM 53, Marine, Staff 

Sgt. Anthony L. Goodwin.  

 

Runners continues on Shore Rd, turns left onto Tilton Ave and turns right onto 

New Rd. /Route 9 S, running N in Pleasantville.  

Atlantic City, Cardiff, E. H. Twps. & Pleasantville Veterans or 
Veteran Organizations  

1. 7:50 am, S. New Rd (on right side of Tremont Ave) Pleasantville, HM 54, Marine, PFC Donald 

S. Brown  

2. 8:00 am, S. New Rd & Marple Ave. (Mt. Zion Baptist Church Poster), Pleasantville, HM 55, 

Army NG, 1st. Lt. Louis E. Allen  

3. 8:10 am, N. New Rd. & Wellington Ave. (near Automatic Car Wash), Pleasantville, HM 56, 

Army, Sgt. Eric L. Snell  

Absecon, Brigantine, E. H. City, Galloway & Pomona Veterans or 
Veteran Organizations  

1. 8:20 am, N. New Road/ Route 9 N (at Holy Spirit High School), Absecon, HM 57, Army, Sgt 

Tristan Howard Altman Southworth.  

2. 8:30 am, N. New Road/ Route 9 N (at Absecon Veterans' Park), Absecon, HM 58, Spc Richard 

P. Orengo           
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 Run continues on Route 9N to Shore Rd & Route 9 N. 

 

3. 8:40 am, Shore Rd/ Route 9 N (at Sooy Lane junction on right), Absecon, HM 59, Army, Pfc. 

Min S. Choi.  
             

Runners continue on Route 9N to Galloway Veterans Memorial Park. 

Escorts holds on shoulder of road.  

Absecon, E. H. City, Galloway & Pomona Veterans or Veteran 
Organizations  

1. 8:50 am, Route 9 N. / 780 New York Rd, Galloway Veterans' Memorial Park (At base of 

flagpole) Galloway, HM 60, Army, Pvt Bradley W. Lorio.  

2. 9:00 am, Route 9 N. / New York Rd & E. Cornell Ave. (intersection @ E. Village Drive), 

Galloway, HM 61, Army, Spec. Benjamin G. Moore  

3. 9: 10 am, Route 9 N. / New York Rd (at Galloway National Golf Club), HM 62, Army, 1st Sgt. 

Christopher D. Coffin.  

4. 9:20 am, Route 9 N. / New York Rd (Intersection @ E. Somerstown Lane), Galloway, HM 63, 

Marine, Sgt. Brian D. McGinnis.  

5. 9:30 am, Route 9 N. / New York Rd & Leeds Point Rd (at Oceanville Fire Co, Route 618 

junction), Galloway, HM 64, Marine, Lance Cpl. Christopher B. Cosgrove III.  

6. 9:40 am, Route 9 N. (at Galloway Elis Lodge #2845), HM 65, Marine, Lance Cpl. Luke C. 

Yepsen  

7. 9:50 am, Route 9 N. / Old New York Rd across from the Smithville Inn, HM 66, Army, 2nd Lt. 

Matthew S. Coutu.  

8. 10:00 am, Route 9 N. / N. New York Rd (just before Wigwarm Creek), HM 67, Army, Staff 
Sgt. Raul M. Guerra  

9. 10:10 am, Route 9 N. /N. New York Rd (Past Motts Creek Rd), HM 68, Army, Sgt. Jamal M. 

Rhett.  

10. 10:20 am, Route 9 N. / N. New York Rd & Lindbergh Ave. (before bridge at 50 Speed Limit 

sign), HM 69, Army, Pvt. Michael Ernest Fremer.   
      

 Continues on Route 9N. Right on Old New York Rd to Chestnut Neck Battle 

Monument  
 

11. 10:30 am, 700 Old New York Rd, Port Republic, (Chestnut Neck Battle Creek Monument), 

HM 70, Army, Sgt. Clarence L. Floyd, Jr.  

 

End of Atlantic County Run (Runners into vehicles, left at Stop Sign, Right on 9 N, Garden 

State Pkwy N. exit 50, Route 9 N).  
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DAY 3 – Ends, Sunday September 29, 2013, 4:30 pm at the Vietnam Veterans' Memorial in 

Holmdel, NJ. The final Hero Marker will be placed adjacent to the red oak tree in the center of the 

Memorial, which honors the NJ men and women who made the ultimate sacrifice during the 

Vietnam War. 

 

 

                                                              
 

 

 

 

 

News 
 

         

      Marines, there has been a update on the Miss America Parade . We will march in the Parade 

this year, Uniform will be Red blazer, black trouser, white shirt and red cover and tie . Time of muster 

and place we meet will follow shortly. Our state commandant and her staff will be coming. I will also 

invite all state Detachments in hope that we can promote the league . There will be a national audience 

from the TV converge and a crowd of thousands on the board walk.  Hope to see you all there. The 

date is 9/14 2013 

 

Joe Patrick - Commandant 

 

                                                        

 After a one year layoff- The ACFD Sand Pipers Pipe Band is happy to announce the return of 

the "Halfway to St. Patrick's Day Scholarship Fundraiser Golf Classic and Celli" to be held this 

year at the Mays Landing Country Club on Saturday September 21st,  2013. Shotgun start at 

1PM.  Registration begins at Noon. Please contact Shaun Moore to register in advance at 609-335-

5662 or myself at 609-513-0336 or this email address (piper6611@comcast.net). 

 

 Ceili  (Ceili dances, or true ceili dances (fíor céili) are a popular form of folk dancing in Ireland     

begins at 7PM, tickets are $20.00  

 

http://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Folk_dance
http://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Ireland
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 All proceeds will benefit the Sand Pipers Scholarship fund to continue providing assistance to 

children of Public Safety Professionals in Atlantic County and Ocean City. To date the band has 

awarded over $90,000.00 in scholarship monies! 

 

We look forward to seeing you back this year! 

 

Norm Wilson and John Sullivan 

 
Atlantic City Fire Department "Sand Pipers" Pipe Band 
President 
 

 

                                                        

 

Actor Gary Sinise becomes an honorary Marine 

  
Thank you to Gary for all that he does for our troops. 

 Gary Sinise, the actor who played Lt. Dan in the 1993 movie “Forrest Gump,” has been named 

an Honorary Marine. Gen. James F. Amos, the Marine Corps commandant, said Sinise earned the 

recognition because of his efforts to support military veterans. “There is little I can say to enhance the 

rich reputation Gary Sinise has earned,” Amos said during a ceremony at the Marine Corps Barracks in 
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Washington, D.C., on Thursday. “What I can do, what I am privileged and proud to do, is to recognize 

this humble patriot’s selfless service by making him an Honorary Marine.” According to a Marine 

Corps press release, Sinise was “totally surprised” by the honor he received. “I’m humbled, shocked, 

moved and motivated to keep standing up for our men and women (in uniform) and giving back to 

them,” Sinise was reported as saying. Sinise, who regularly performs with his band, The Lt. Dan  

Band, also heads The Gary Sinise Foundation, which exists to honor “defenders, veterans, first 

responders, their families, and those in need,” according to the foundation’s website. “We do this by 

creating and supporting unique programs designed to entertain, educate, inspire, strengthen, and build 

communities,” the website said. 

 According to the Marine Corps release, other notable people who share the title of Honorary 

Marine with Sinise are actor Chuck Norris and Pulitzer prize-winning photographer Joe Rosenthal. 

 

 Ray Gallagher 

Wyrd bið ful aræd!                      Thanks to fellow Marine John Reim for this article  

 

                                                        

National Museum of the Marine Corps Trip 
 

 The Dramis Detachment will travel to the Marine Corps Museum on Thursday, Sep 19, 2013.  

The fee of $75.00 will include bus transportation, admission and dinner at a buffet restaurant. 

 

Reservations: aavillas34@verizon.net 

 

Questions: 609-886-8996 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                              
 

 

 

mailto:aavillas34@verizon.net
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   Cape Atlantic Coming Events 2013 

. 
  

  

 Sept. 12th. Cape-Atlantic Regular meeting will be held at the Brigantine               

                        VFW building   121 31st. Street, Brigantine, NJ 

Sept. 14th. Road Clean-Up - 0830 at the Bunker 

 

 Sept. 12/15th Toys For tots - 2013 TFT conference, Virginia 

Sept. 20/22nd Contactors Convention, Tropicana, AC - Ron Powell 

 

 Oct.5/6th. Octoberfest, Smithville 

Oct. 10th. Cape-Atlantic Regular meeting 

Oct. 12th.  Road Clean-Up - 0830 at the Bunker 

  Kerbeck Corvette Run, 10 AM..Dave Salvatore-609-344-2100 

Oct. 27th.  SOS Breakfast 

 

 Nov. 2/3rd. Toys "R" Us 

Nov. 10th. US Marine Corps Birthday 

Nov.  14th. Cape-Atlantic Regular meeting 

 

 Dec.5/6th. Storybook Land 

Dec. 6th. Hamilton Mall 

Dec. 8th. Smithville Inn Brunch   

 Dec. 12th. Cape-Atlantic Regular meeting   

 

Web Site 

 
Our Web Site is up and running. You can go to capeatlanticmcl.org and take a look at it.  If 

you have any suggestions please contact our webmaster Bill McCrudden at joanbill83@comcast.net 

 

                                            Annual Membership Cost 

                Dues 

       Dues for Cape-Atlantic are $35.00 to join 

the Detachment initially for new members and 

$35.00 to renew yearly. You can also become a 

life member at the same time by paying the life 

member dues for your age. See chart. 

 

             Life Membership Dues 

                       Age Group   

0-35    $500.00 

36-50    $400.00                         

51-60    $300.00 

61 & over   $150.00 

 

 

mailto:joanbill83@comcast.net
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E-MAIL ADDRESS OR ADDRESS CHANGE  

Please notify Adjutant Bill McCrudden if you move, change your address  

or e-mail 

Phone #609 296-4616, or  joanbill83@comcast.net 

 

Current Detachment Officers 
 

Commandant:  Joe Patrick     513-607-6714 

Senior Vice:               Bill McCrudden    609 296-4616 

Jr. Vice                        Bob Moran   609-927-6860 

Judge Advocate:         Mo Loveland  609-742-4754 

Sgt-at-Arms                Mike McEachen    609-296-2524 

Chaplain:  Dan Ball 609-839-9169 

Adjutant:  Paul Robinson  609-266-0212 

Paymaster:  Bob Fudala     609-289-1599 

Membership:  Patrick Scannell 609-965-5837 

Scouting:  Bob McCarty 609-652-9239 

Public Affairs  Paul Robinson      609-266-0212  

Historian  Bob Moran     609-927-6860 

Minority Affairs Gildon Turner     609-892-7102  

Quartermaster  Jordon Kleinman    609-335-3904  

Web Sergeant  Bill McCrudden    609-296-4616 

 

   

 

 

   Our Sponsors 
 

  
 

mailto:joanbill83@comcast.net
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“One doesn’t have to search too far on the disc to recognized that Wyand has a great talent as a 

songwriter, as well as superior abilities both vocally and as a guitarist” 

Kevin Boyce (The Friday Morning Quarterback) 

 

“.... She’s such a great guitarist in a world where accomplished women guitarists are still few and far 

between, Her interesting use of open tunings, claw hammer, piedmont and Travis picking, harmonics 

and drumbeats on the guitar kept the audience totally absorbed and enchanted” 

Devonport Folk club, Auckland, NZ 

 

“Greetings From Your Faraway Girl” 

Available at CD Baby.com or ruthwyand.com 

For booking and more info call - 252-441-4612 

 

R. E. Custom Powder Coating 

Bob Eccles 

Proprietor 

609-476-0074 

609-742-7159 

R. E. Custom Powder Coating 
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BRIGANTINE VFW POST 6964 

BRIGANTINE, NJ 08203 

609-266-9813 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

POST 396 

 
 

3218 BRIGANTINE 

AVE. 

BRIGANTINE NJ, 

08230 

609-266-9477 
 

 

 
 

  


